
  Dusty-Gram 
For 

Mother Lode Shootist Society 
 

June 17, 2020 
 

Howdy Pards:  
 
Re:   
 
OUR NEXT MONTHLY MATCH WILL BE HELD ON ….. 
SUNDAY, July 5th, 2020 {God willing n’ the creek doesn’t rise} 
 
The Mother Lode Gun Club Board of Directors agreed to resume shooting venues, after 
Tuolumne County Dept of Health approved opening up the County to a higher level, 
following COVID-19 program. 
 
We have a list of protocols (3 pages), which closely follow protocols initiated by the 
Cowboy clubs shooting the Sacramento Shooting Facility. 
 
Please read these protocols (which are attached) and be familiar with them when you 
arrive at the shooting range on July 5th.  
 
Everyone, shooter or observer, must turn in a signed/dated protocol before we commence 
shooting. 
 
The protocols are a “work-in-progress”. If some aspect does not work, then we will make 
appropriate adjustments. 
 
Please…….. 

1. If you are not feeling well, stay home. 
2. If you feel that you are at a greater risk level or not comfortable shooting 

under these conditions, stay home.  
3. Adhere to the social distancing guidelines.  

 
The high power shooters are having a 2-day event (July 4th and 5th) on the 100 yd range; 
so we are restricted to shooting on the 25 range. We will utilize the covered area behind 
the 50 yd range firing line to stage gun carts, if it is needed; dependent on how many 
cowboy shooters attend. 
 
See you at our next shoot in Jamestown; RSVP please 
 
Dusty Webster, TG  209-795-7430  al.dustywebster.figone@gmail.com 


